489 Dundas Drive
Jacksonville, FL 32218

U.S. Customs and
Border Protection

15 Oct 2009
Re: Letter of Recommendation ICO Mr. Chuck Prather

We are pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Birchwood BP LLC. Mr.
Prather's professional and responsive management of this facility has been a pleasure.

Mr. Prather is easy to contact and he is quick to respond to any maintenance issues.
He encourages our input in reference to the upkeep and maintenance of the facility,
and he is quick to act in correcting or replacing substandard maintenance contractors.
Additionally, Mr. Prather's secretary is very proactive with keeping us informed of

scheduled maintenance.

It is with the utmost confidence and enthusiasm that we recommend Mr. Chuck Prather
of Birchwood BP LLC. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
at (904) 714-0225 ext. 221, Monday — Friday, 7:30 A.M. to 3:00 p.m.

WW

ristian E. Burkhart
Supervisory Border Patrol Agent
Jacksonville Station



